
           
 

Sproat Lake Marine Patrol 
Summer Student Employment 
Alberni-Clayoquot Regional District 

The Alberni-Clayoquot Regional District has an opportunity for employment with the Sproat Lake Marine 
Patrol (SLMP) from June to the end of August. The SLMP is responsible for developing and delivering a 
marine safety education campaign including community events/presentations and social media content. 
The Marine Patrol will assist boaters using the Sproat Lake boat launch as well as promote public 
awareness and safe boating practices on the lake. 

The successful applicants will be able to demonstrate; an ability to work cooperatively as a team, 
exceptional communication skills, sound judgment, and fluency in social media channels. Applicants must 
be enrolled in post secondary education, returning to school in the fall of 2022.   

The patrol includes 4 temporary, 35 hours per week, union positions (CUPE Local 118), one of which will 
be leadhand position. Applicants are to submit a detailed resume as well as a sample social media content 
created by the applicant on a major social media platform. The detailed job description and guidelines for 
the sample submission are available on the ACRD website at www.acrd.bc.ca/slmp   

Please submit a resume and sample social media content to recruitment@acrd.bc.ca 

The Closing date is Friday, May 6th, 2022 at 4:00 pm.  
 
We thank all applicants for their submissions; however, only those candidates under further consideration 
will be contacted. 
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